
Candidate Statement  
 

If elected to the Board of Governors, I would bring years of public service through my Federal 
Government employment and my work with the D.C. Bar and the Federal Bar Association (FBA). 

At FBA, I have held numerous local and national leadership positions such as D.C. Chapter President 
and facilitated community service activities, including being a co-founder of a program in which 
lawyers help other lawyers and their families in need for the FBA, court camp for D.C.. students, and 
wills for U.S.. veterans. 

At the D.C. Bar, I participate in voluntary bar meetings and serve on the D.C. Bar Communities 
Committee. 

In my FBA and D.C. Bar Communities diversity committee roles, I work to ensure complete inclusivity 
of all noble groups in the D.C. Bar Communities.  As a member of the Board of Governors, I would be 
seeking greater connections among the many diverse voluntary bars in D.C.    

 


